
THE THREE

HOUSES Ifi

SESSION

WDEBITIOS OF LABOR AND

HU SKS OF THE LEGIS- -

.Vtihe gathered FOR

biedlv lk last mght

melius of the federation
The joint

of the legislature
1Bd the two houses

the hall of representatives last

evening, was called to order by

Sneaker "Jerry" Tlusk. who upon mo-

tion requested President Win. Daly,

Federation of Labor to
of the State

take the chair which he did and

then remarked that as he would have

, few words to say from the floor,

te would ask delegate J. J. Price, of
representatives of

the Typographical

Portland, to preside.

Fraternal delegate A. I. Mason, of

the Grange, spoke of what has been

accomplished In the line of good

roads and of the things that are In

Mre for the future for the people

of Oregon.

j G, Parsons, delegate from Port-lai- d,

compared the weapons used by

organized labor, to those used by

organized capital.

President of the senate, Ben Selli-

ng, was called upon and among oth-

er things said that the people had as
much right to say who should repres-

ent them In the United States sen-

ate as to say who should be their
eouncllmen or constables.

Secretary J. F. Cassldy, or the Ore-

gon Federation, spoke on the em-

ployer's liability law and stated with
particular emphasis that the labor
organizations do not want that bill
tampered with in the least degree.
"Give the bill a trial," said Secretary
Cassldy, "and then If the results
from the operation of the bill areas
pernicious as the employers are tryi-

ng to make you believe, representat-
ives and senators, organized labor

ill be the first to attempt to right
the wrong."

Senator Joseph, of Multnomah,
praised the Initiative and statement
lumber one as having been the means
ol breaking the old machine system.

Ed. Rosenberg, representing the
Bailor's union, spoke on the "Rights
of Labor."

Speaker Rusk assured the assemb-

led laboring men that he was with
them, and would stand for no tamp-

ering with a bill which the people
tad put upon the statutes by such a

9

large majority as the; did the em-

ployers' liability bill.
Mrs. U Gee, representative of the

United Garmentworkers, said that
while the present child-labo- r law
was good. It was not nearly good j

enough. For the child to be allowed
to go to work at so tender an age as
Is allowed at this time is to rob it
of its greatest right childhood.

William Daly, president of the
Oregon State Federation of Labor,
asked the support of the legislature
for the measures recommended by
the federation.

He urged the senators and repre-

sentatives to give as much consider-

ation to the bills submitted by labor
as they did to those of the "inter-

ests."
Senator Sinnott was introduced as

the only man in the legislature who
had spoken for the employers' liabil-
ity law. He corrected this by point-
ing out that Senator Selling and eth-

ers in both houses had favored It.
He congratulated the country on the
fact that It had reached a stage po-

litically where such a meeting as
they were then enjoying was possi-

ble, and expressed himself as being
opposed to any tampering with the
employers' liability law until it has
had a trial.

Mr. Lorensen, of the Fisherman's
Union, spoke at length on the protec-

tion of salmon. He is an authority on
the fishery question and the word
pictures he drew of conditions past

' as compared to the present were
certainly enlightening.

j Representative Seneca Pouts, of
Multnomah, said he would always
be found on the side of organized la- -

: bor. Dan Malarkey, Ralph Clyde
and Senator Oliver, who Is a staunch
friend of labor, all made Bhort ad-

dresses. After which the meeting
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MARY MAJi'EKI'G, WHO COMES TO SALEM, SATURDAY.

up three husky policemen, Is today
btairtlng a "thirty" In the county
jail.

Rose, who is no fragile flower,
juggles schooners of beer In a dance
hall for al living- When the three
cops saw the dance hall's patrons
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when you have a tad cold, ceugk or
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'take Dr. King's New DUcererr.
afteraction Is guaranteed when use
tor any throat or lung trouble. It
ana saved thousands of hopeless
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The Toledo Reporter states that 9

per cent of Lincoln county's taxes
are paid by and specu-

lators In timber lands.
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